
 

 
 

United States    

    
Office of  
Personnel Management 
The Federal Government’s Human Resources Agency 

 

Benefits Administration Letter 
  

Number:    15-201                                                                             Date: February 2, 2015 

 

Subject: Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance Program: New Addresses for the Office of 

Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance (OFEGLI)   
 

The Office of Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance (OFEGLI), the unit of MetLife that pays 

FEGLI claims and processes conversion requests, has moved three of its mail processing functions.   

These changes are effective immediately. 

  

FEGLI Claims and Regular Mail NEW: Requests for FEGLI Conversion ONLY 

OFEGLI  

P.O. BOX 6080  

SCRANTON, PA 18505-6080  

OFEGLI 

200 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YORK, NY 10166-0188 

NEW: Overnight deliveries only (such as 

express mail) of FEGLI claims and regular mail 

NEW: Overnight deliveries only (such as express 

mail) of Requests for FEGLI Conversion 

OFEGLI 

10 ED PREATE DRIVE 

MOOSIC, PA 18507  

OFEGLI 

200 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YORK, NY 10166-0188 

 

This information will be posted on the FEGLI website at www.opm.gov/life. We will be updating 

FEGLI publications to reflect the new contact information.   

 

Mail is temporarily being forwarded from prior addresses.  If you recently sent mail to a prior 

address, you can confirm receipt by contacting OFEGLI at 1-800-633-4542. 

  

If you have any other questions or comments regarding this BAL, you may contact us at  

fegli@opm.gov.  

 

Thank you for your help and cooperation.  

       Sincerely,     

   

 

 

John O’Brien 

Director 

Healthcare and Insurance 
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